
To the Council,

As a gegular user of the Narrabeen and Collaroy beaches, am writing to disapprove of the continuation of the 
concrete sea wall further north along the Collaroy – Narrabeen basin. The current humungous wall is not only 
an ugly eyesore, it has been proven that vertical sea walls have a detrimental effect on the natural cycle of the 
waves and sand erosion, causing more damage to the environment.

Please re-consider the implications of continuing this wall and look into alternatives that have previously been 
investigated such as a rock wall of lower height.

Kind regards,
Catrina Hodges
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